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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

The A303 Stonehenge road scheme has been rejected by UNESCO and 5 planning
Inspectors.

Additionally, nearly quarter of a million concerned citizens globally have lodged
objections to

this destructive scheme.

There are alternatives; how can opting for the ‘cheapest’ route be a permitted solution to
traffic

control when this involves irreparable damage impact to a unique and globally recognised
site?

Consent was quashed by the High Court. The Advisory Mission stated that a southern
bypass should
be considered further.

National Highways appear deaf and unconcerned despite the huge level of rational and
considered
objections by many bodies to the current scheme.

There are alternatives. National Highways must be legally obliged to reconsider their
current and
unacceptable plan.

Yours faithfully,
Hilary Hart

Hilai Hart





